
  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Important Notices 

 

Shining Stars  

 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

Contact details of the Year 3 team 

 Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for having an excellent start to the new term (Week 
1) and demonstrating determination and perseverance 
(Week 2).  
 
3W: Logan, Maggie, Bryleigh and Jenson 
3B: Zyrah, Mairead, Deano and Oscar 
 

English – Our new learning journey is all about Roald Dahl. The children have written fact files, made predictions based on 
short clips and compared extracts of work written by Roald Dahl and other authors. The children have really enjoyed 
studying different Roald Dahl texts and how he uses speech to develop characterisation and makes up funny words! 

 
Maths – We have begun the second leg of the multiplication and division journey. The children have been using their 
multiplication skills to multiply 2 digit numbers by a 1 digit number, both with no exchange and using flexible partitioning.  
 
Wider Curriculum – Our new enquiry question is ‘Did the Stone Age pave the path to Rome?’. The children enjoyed looking 
at artefacts and exploring the life of people from these ages as an introduction to the topic. The children have been using 
charcoals in art to create animal sketches. In geography we have been looking at land use in the local area and in music 
learning to sing and play ‘Three Little Birds’. 
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• Concluding our multiplication and division journey by 
dividing a 2-digit number by a 1-digit number with 
remainders. They will finish with an end of unit 
assessment.  

• Continuing to learn all about the creation story in RE. 

• Looking at a timeline in History of the Stone Age, Iron 
Age and Romans. 

• Studying and creating our own Cave Art. 

• Playing Handball and Gymnastics in Physical Education.  

 
PE Kit – A reminder that our PE day is Friday. Please 
ensure your child wears their full PE kit on these days.   
 
Reading Books – Please can children bring their reading 
packets in every Thursday to change their books.  
 
 

3B – Jonathan Langton & Lindsey Smerdon 
jlangton@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 
lsmerdon@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

3W – Lucy Tiplady 
ltiplady@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  
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